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Cunningham - DNR, Daniel <daniel.cunningham@state.co.us>

Rocky Ford East Pit M-1977-560
Tom Brubaker <tom.brubaker@valco-inc.com> Wed, Mar 25, 2020 at 10:06 AM
To: Daniel Cunningham - DNR <daniel.cunningham@state.co.us>
Cc: jared.ebert@state.co.us

Mr. Cunningham,

Re: Rocky Ford East Pit Permit # M-1977-560.

 

Valco Inc.’s contractor has completed approximately 80% of its $662,073 contract to backfill the lakes under the permit.
The contract will be complete by the end of April 2020.

We ask that we be given a 30 day extension to complete the project.

Please call with any questions.

 

Valco, Inc.

Tom Brubaker

President

 


